Mawdsley, Edwin

From: Edward Sheath < Edward.Sheath@eastsussex.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 January 2021 09:12

To: London Resort

Subject: RE: Adequacy of Consultation request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow up

Categories: EO

Dear Sir of Madam,

With regards to your e-mail below and the attached correspondence, I can confirm that East Sussex County Council do not wish to make any comments regarding the adequacy of the pre-application consultation undertaken by the applicant for the proposed London Resort.

Kind Regards,

Edward Sheath

Head of Planning and Environment Communities, Economy and Transport

01273 481632 | eastsussex.gov.uk





From: London Resort < LondonResort@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Sent: 04 January 2021 17:16

Cc: London Resort < LondonResort@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Subject: Adequacy of Consultation request

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find the attached letter regarding the Adequacy of Consultation request in respect of the application for Development Consent for the proposed London Resort. The Deadline for the Adequacy of Consultation response is **18 January 2021.**

If you have any queries, please direct them to the London Resort case team at LondonResort@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.

Kind regards,

The London Resort Case Team

Edwin Mawdsley

NSIP Officer
The Planning Inspectorate
3K, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate

Twitter: @PINSgov

Email: <u>Edwin.Mawdsley@planninginspectorate.gov.uk</u>

Tel: 0303 444 5694





Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72



This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy it to anyone else.

E-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please be aware of this when replying. All communications sent to or from the County Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Although East Sussex County Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the appropriate checks are made.

You can visit our website at https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk